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September 8, 2014

Re: David and Tule Cox

Dear Pastor or Christian Worker;

I  would  like to recommend  without  reservation,  David  and  Tule Cox for  your  prayerful  and
financial support to the field of Mexico.  Their steadfastness over the years and faithfulness to
the Scripture as well as, those to whom they minister is profound.   Their desire for the salvation
of souls and Christian growth in the converts is worthy of serious consideration by any who has
a heart for carrying out the Great Commission. 

The Santee Bible Baptist Church has supported David and Tule for more than 30 years.  Our
financial investment and prayer support for their ministry is well received by our church and
people.   Often,  special  financial  designations  are  made  in  their  behalf  which  boosts  their
monthly support  from us.   We are  pleased  to have  them as missionaries  who  we support
monthly. 

I have personally known David for more than 35 years.  His character is steadfast.  His love for
the Lord and ministry has shown faithfulness in some of the darkest experiences.  He is very
careful with his finances and his accountability is superb.  His ministry extends literally to the
entire world, as his pamphlets and tracts are on line over the internet and available.  David and
Tule have two children in their latter teenage years which are examples of the Christian heritage
so exemplified by their parents. 

I know that in these days taking on new missionaries or even having their work presented may
be difficult,  but  they are worthy.   I  trust  you may prayerfully consider  having  these veteran
missionaries present their work to your congregation or special group meeting. May the Lord
bless you as you seek His will. 

Sincerely in the Lord’s business, 

Gene Ball
Pastor, Santee Bible Baptist Church  

 


